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[NOTICE:  This message originated outside of City of Whittier -- DO NOT CLICK on links or open attachments
unless you are sure the content is safe.]

To whom it may concern,

The Promenade in Uptown Whittier has been an outlet for my family for the last couple of years. It’s a place where
we meet for lovely walks, shopping and dining. It has been nice to be able to enjoy walking the streets and dining
outdoors without the loud sounds of traffic.

I hope you will all vote to continue the Promenade and outdoor dining in Uptown Whittier.

Thank you,
Yadira Velasco

Sent from my iPhone
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